
The October 01, 2021 meeting was called to order at 8:00 am by Town Supervisor 

Tollisen in the A. James Bold Meeting Room with the following members present: 

 

Kevin J. Tollisen, Supervisor 

Paul L. Hotaling, Councilman 

John P. Wasielewski, Councilman 

Jeremy W. Connors, Councilman  

Eric A. Catricala, Councilman 

Lyn A. Murphy, Town Attorney  

Cathy L. Drobny, Deputy Town Attorney 

Lynda A. Bryan, Town Clerk 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE and MOMENT OF SILENCE 

 

Supervisor Tollisen: The sole purpose of this meeting is for the submission of the 

Tentative Budget for the year 2022 to the Town Board. The Town Budget is just 

over $18 million dollars in total. There are three (3) separate funds: General Fund, 

Highway and Water Fund. All of those funds have a very balanced budget in 

accordance with conservative fiscal practices. That is the Town Budget that the 

Town Board has to review. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 

 

1.    Received from Bonnie Hatter, Comptroller, filing of the 2022 Tentative Town 

Budget document and transmitted to the Town Board. 

Received & Filed 
 
RESOLUTION NO.252-2021 

 

Offered by Councilman Wasielewski, seconded by Councilman Hotaling: Approved 

by the vote of the Board: Ayes: Tollisen, Hotaling, Wasielewski, Connors, & 

Catricala 

Resolution Introduced Councilman Wasielewski 

 

RESOLVED, that the Town Board makes a motion to accept the Tentative Budget 

as presented. 

 

 

There being no further business to discuss or resolve, on a motion by Councilman 

Wasielewski and seconded by Councilman Catricala, the meeting was adjourned at 

8:02 am. 
 

                                                                                                   Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

           Lynda A. Bryan, Town Clerk 

 
     


